
street design
mixed-use development
climate-friendly design
housing density and design
bicycle and pedestrian networks
main street and downtown revitalization
school siting and safe routes to school

RECENT TSP ASSESSMENTS

TGM has completed TSP Assessments for both cities and
counties. In the past few years, TGM has completed
assessments for the cities of Albany, Amity, Aurora,
Florence, Keizer, La Grande, Myrtle Creek, St. Helens, and
Wasco County.

TSP ASSESSMENT
TRANSPORTATION AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT PROGRAM

A Transportation System Plan (TSP) is a long-range planning
document to guide coordinated land use and transportation
planning for communities. These plans prioritize
transportation investments. Over time, these plans need to be
updated to meet the needs of growing and changing
communities.

TGM TSP Assessments help cities and counties evaluate their
existing plans. TGM will identify the TSP's strengths and
weaknesses, discuss the need for and timing of a potential
update, and help develop a scope of work.

TGM TSP Assessments are helpful for cities and counties
considering a TSP update. While TSP Assessments are helpful
for cities and counties anticipating applying for a TGM Grant
to complete a TSP update, an assessment may be done at any
time and is not required to apply for a TGM Grant.

TGM TRANSPORTATION SYSTEM PLAN ASSESSMENTS       

TGM, a joint effort of the Oregon Department of Transportation
and Department of Land Conservation and Development, provides
grants to help communities:

Provide transportation choices
Create communities
Support economic vitality and
growth

Save public and private costs
Promote environmental
stewardship



IS TGM TSP ASSESSMENT RIGHT FOR YOU?

WHO CAN APPLY
Eligible applicants are cities and counties with an adopted local Transportation System Plan.

More information on TSP Assessments can be found in on the TGM website,
including contacts. 
https://www.oregon.gov/lcd/tgm/pages/tsp-assessment.aspx

WHERE TO FIND MORE INFORMATION

APPLICATION TIMELINE
TGM does not require a formal application to initiate a TSP Assessment. A city or county should
contact TGM staff listed on the website to indicate interest in an assessment. TGM staff will work
with the city or county to determine if the community is a candidate for an assessment. If selected,
TGM staff will work directly with the community to develop the assessment.

TGM MISSION

Oregon’s Transportation and Growth Management Program supports community efforts
to expand transportation choices. By linking land use and transportation planning, TGM
works in partnership with local governments to create vibrant, livable places in which
people can walk, bike, take transit, or drive where they want to go.
https://www.oregon.gov/lcd/TGM 

A TSP Assessment is right for communities that have an
existing, adopted TSP that is at least a few years old, and
may be considering updates to the TSP. Communities with
more change in population, growth and development, or
other factors may have a need for more frequent TSP
updates than communities with fewer changes.

Cities and counties requesting a TSP Assessment should
be prepared to spend some time discussing the local TSP
and any changes in the community with TGM staff, and to
provide materials to TGM staff if necessary.

https://www.oregon.gov/lcd/TGM/Pages/index.aspx

